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To,

Shri Narendra Modi,
Hon’ble Prime Minister,
Govt. of India,

New Delhi 110001

Hon’ble Sir,

All India BSNL Executives’ Association representing over 25000 executives of
BSNL congratulates and felicitate your honour on assuming the highest office of the
Prime Minister of India.

We sincerely believe that our country will flourish under your dynamic leadership
and India will be recognized as a strong country through out the world.

We are confident that telecom growth in our country will be accelerated to the new
heights and the telecom services will be available to our countryman on affordable
rate. We assure our fullest support and cooperation in your endeavour.

With kind regards,

Yours Sincerely

(Prahlad Rai)~
General Secretary

All communications to : Shri Prahlad Rai, General Secretary, CH-17-2-15, P&T Chemmery Staff Quarters, Atul Grove Road, N.D. -110001



